
 
Date : March 15, 2012 
To : General Motors Engineering 
Subject: Panasonic Color Radio Family Mounting Requirements 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Panasonic hereby notifies General Motors that based on FCC and Industry Canada regulations, 
as determined by the provided RF Exposure Test Report, that the Color Radio Family head unit 
must be installed in the vehicle IP in such a way as to ensure 20cm spacing from the vehicle 
occupants. Examples of such implementation are as follows where the radio is highlighted a 
yellow color. 
 

 
Figure 1. Head Unit Mounting 
 



 
Figure 2. Showing the Faceplate Installed In Front of the Head Unit. 


